
 

 
7th February 2017                      Revised letter 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Readathon – Beginning Monday 27th February 2017 
 
On Monday 27th February we will be starting a week long ‘readathon’, this will involve engaging all 
children in reading a variety of books for pleasure and seeing how many they can read in the week!  
They will be provided with a sponsorship form.  We would be very grateful for your participation in 
this to encourage your child to read as much as possible at home as well as at school. You will 
receive more details about this nearer the time. 
 
World Book Day – Thursday 2nd March 2017 
 
On Thursday 2nd March it is Wold Book Day! The children are welcome to come to school dressed as 
a character from their favourite book. School Council have been discussing ways in which we can 
raise resources and have asked that, instead of donating £1 to dress up, children donate a book to 
the school. This could be a book that they no longer use or need but is in good condition. 
 
“This will be a great idea to encourage people to read more and share the kind of books they enjoy 
with others.”  Sophie T Year 5. 
 
Children are also very welcome to bring in their favourite book from home to read and there will be 
an opportunity for the children to share their stories with others in the class.  This will be a 
wonderful time to promote reading in our school. 
 
If you have any queries, please speak to your child’s teacher. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss Miller 


